
 

 

 

ICT Update 

Dear parents, 

As you’re probably aware, your student has been learning special technology skills 

as a part of our ICT curriculum.  Students have the opportunity to take a 

completion exam which helps them to show the pre-requisite skills for industry 

certifications they can earn in middle and high school.   

Students may attempt the exam up to three times. When students pass the 

completion exam, they earn a certificate and the school receives additional 

funding.  Last year, our students helped us earn close to $13,000, which we were 

able to use for additional student laptops.   

Due to the closure of the school buildings, we are unable to complete the exams 

as we normally would.  If it becomes safe to have students come on campus 

during the summer, we will contact you about voluntary testing times.  Our 3rd 

and 4th graders will have the opportunity to test when school resumes in the Fall.  

Your child’s teacher will be providing some optional practice activities to keep 

students working on the items covered in the exam. 

As always, please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Billy Millard 


